CARMINAWOOD

DESIGN

September 12, 2022

Steve Tanner, PE

Town of West Seneca Engineering Dept
1250 Union Road

West Seneca, NY 14224

Re: Sonwil Warehouse
North America Drive
West Seneca, NY

Dear Steve:

This letter shall serve as our request to have a total of 5 acres disturbed at one
time at the above site. Per the NYSDEC General Permit, our site inspections
will increase to 2 times per week when 5 acres is reached and will continue
until the time the total disturbance is under 5 acres.

If you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me
at 842-3165 [Ext 103] or via e-mail at cwood@cwm-ae.com.

Sincerely,
Carmina Wood Design
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Christopher Wood, PE

Buffalo 487 Main Street, Suite 500, Buffalo, NY 14203 716.842.3165

carminawooddesign.com
g Greensboro 111 Bain Street, Suite 332, Greensbore, NC 27406 336.937.9009




